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NOTICE OF THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE

GEORGETOWN AND DISTRICT MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

The Annual Meeting of the Georgetown & District
Memorial Hospital will be held at the North Halton Golf
& Country Club at 7:30 p.m. on June 24, 1993.

SPECIAL GUEST SPEAKER:
THE HONOURABLE RUTH GRIER
MINISTER OF HEALTH '

ALL WELCOME!

AGENDA

. Opening Remarks
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on June 25, 1992
Report of the Chair/Executive Director

. Report of the Chief of Staft
Report of the President of the Hospital Volunteers Association

. Auditor’s Report

Report of the Treasurer

Appointment of Auditors for 1993-94

9. Address by the Hon. Ruth Grier, Minister of Health
10. By-law Amendment

11. Election of Directors

12. Adjournment
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Council defers decision
on Melcalfe pond plan

Staff writer

At Monday’s committee meet-
ing, council members deferred a
decision on the controversial
Metcalfe stormwater pond. Instead
they requested town engineering
staff meet with concerned residents
and Ministry of Natural Resources
representatives to work out a solu-
tion.

Several residents of Metcalfe
Court, Regan Cr. and Delrex Blvd.
have been up in arms since they
heard about the pond proposed to
be constructed in the Silver Creek
valley. They say the proposed site of
the pond is not necessarily the best
location, and that a proper study
should be done to determine if it is.

At Monday’s committee meeting
town engineering staff recommend-
ed council support going to the

design stage of a downsized

stormwater pond.

Ward 4 councillor Ron Chatten
made the deferral motion because
he said town staff didn’t do what
was asked of them at a recent
meeting.

“In our recommendation (coun-
cillor’s Chatten and Al Cook) we

The Hamilton Automobile Club
says safety patrollers have done an
outstanding job in helping to ensure
that their fellow students get to and
from school safely this year.

To help celebrate the spirit and
dedication involved in patrolling,
once again the Hamilton
Automobile Club took 139 of the
area’s finest patrollers to the 34th
Annual Safety Patrol Jamboree in
Ottawa. Students from schools in
the club’s territory who exemplify
excellence in safety awareness and

wanted a meeting to be set up with
the appropriate parties, MNR rep-
resentatives, residents and our
staff,” said Chatten. “We wanted
them to sit down, problem solve and
come to a decision.”

Concerned citizen Bob Evans
told committee members the resi-
dents were not invited to work with
town staff on the issue since the last
meeting, nor were they contacted
by staff so they could be told of
their recommendation.

Evans said they awaited word
from staff, but finally had to con-
tact them last week.

Ernie Bodnar of Milran
Development, who was required by
the MNR to construct the pond in
conjunction with the second phase
of its subdivision in Georgetown
south, told council members he
would be willing to do whatever
council requested. But, he just
wants to get on with building the
second phase of the development.

Bodnar requested staff devise a
clause in the subdivision agreement
which would allow him to get on
with the second phase, while they
worked out the details of stormwa-
ter management.

Patrollers visit Ottawa

practices while patrolling, were
chosen to join the Ottawa-bound del-
egation.

Halton Hills patrollers attending
included Lindsay Almand, M.Z.
Bennett Public School; Monica
Beauparlant, Ecole Sacre-Coeur,
Christopher Boone, Glen Williams;
Gaelan Leckie, Limehouse; George
Kerr, St. Joseph’s; Ryan Lima,
Holy Cross; Hannah Sprenger,
Pineview; Carolyn Turner, St.
Francis; and Safety Officer Const.
Ken Hannah.

The Royal Canadian Legion

LT. COL. G. B.S. COUSENS BRANCH NO. 120
127 MILL STREET

GEORGETOWN, ONTARIO L7G 2C7

CANADA DAY PARADE
GLEN WILLIAMS, JULY 1

Dear Parade Participant,

Again this year the Village of Glen Williams will host a Canada Day celebration along
with the assistance of Branch 120, Royal Canadian Legion.

The day will begin with a parade at 12 noon and as in past, NO ADMISSION WILL
BE CHARGED AND ALL ENTERTAINMENT IS FREE.

WE ARE EXPECTING SEVERAL THOUSAND PEOPLE TO ATTEND. To help make
this day a success we invite you or your group to be in the parade. Please indicate if you

are a Band, Float, Car, or just marching.

This year the parade will assemble on Thursday, July 1, 1993 at the parking lot
across from Prestons, on Wildwood Road. If you plan to be in the parade please arrive

no later than 11:15 am.

The route will be down Beaver Street, to Alexander Street, to Confederation Street, to |

St. John's United Church.

Entry forms are included and must be sent to my attention before June 21, 1993.

Thank You,

Keith D. Ewing

Sgt at Arms

Fall in: 11:15 am Sharp

Branch Tel.:

877-4413

K. Ewing Tel: 873-1209
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Royal Canadian Legion

Branch 120

127 Mill Street, |

Georgetown, Ontario

L7G 2C7

Attention: Keith D. Ewing
Sgt. at Arms

PARADE REGISTRATION FORM: (before June 21)

Name of Group/organization

CONTACT PERSON

TEL:

ADDRESS

POSTAL CODE




